
NOTICE 

 

BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

NORTH PLAINFIELD WASHINGTON PARK HISTORIC DISTRICT 

INTENSIVE LEVEL SURVEY OF HISTORIC RESOURCES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that pursuant to the competitive contracting process contained in 

the New Jersey Local Public Contracts Law, N.J.S.A. 40A:11-1 et seq., and with the express 

written consent of the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Historic Preservation 

Office, given in accordance with N.J.S.A. 40A:11-4.1 and N.J.A.C. 5:34-4.1, the Borough of North 

Plainfield ("Borough") is requesting proposals for an intensive level survey of historical resources 

within The Washington Park Historic District (“WPHD”). 

 
All proposals shall be submitted to the Borough of North Plainfield Clerk's Office, 263 

Somerset Street, North Plainfield, New Jersey on or before June 14, 2018 AT 2:00 P.M., at 

which time all proposals will be opened and read aloud for the following: 

 
INTENSIVE LEVEL SURVEY OF THE WASHINGTON PARK HISTORIC DISTRICT HISTORIC 

RESOURCES 

 
At that time, all vendors and their respective proposals shall be announced to the public. After 

proposals are received and opened, but prior to completing the evaluation of the proposals, 

vendors may be given an opportunity to provide clarification regarding their submission. 
 
Request for Proposals or any additional information may be obtained at the Clerk’s Office, 908 

769-2910, during regular business hours 8:00am to 4:30pm Monday through Friday, excluding 

holidays, upon proper notice. 

 

The successful Bidder shall be required to comply with the Affirmative Action requirement of 

N.J.S.A 10:5-31 et seq. and N.J.A.C.17:27. 

 
Required information can be found in the Request for Proposal package. 
 
 
 

 


